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Wolfville water conservation advisory lifted 

Wolfville, NS – A water conservation advisory issued three months ago for Wolfville residents and 
businesses has finally been lifted.  

The water conservation advisory was first issued in August after a problem was discovered with one of 
the source water pumping systems that supplies the Town’s reservoir. Supply chain issues plagued the 
delivery and installation of a new pump, but today, Wolfville’s Director of Engineering and Public Works 
announced that the Town is back to its full compliment of two working pumps. 

The return to service of the second pump provides additional stability and security for water levels in 
Wolfville’s reservoir and with this critical infrastructure restored, it is now safe to lift the water 
conservation advisory. 

Wolfville Mayor, Wendy Donovan, was pleased to receive the good news. 

“On behalf of Town Council, I am appreciative of the understanding residents and businesses 
demonstrated during the water conservation advisory of the past several months,” Mayor Donovan said. 
“Thank you to our staff for their diligence in managing this critical infrastructure during this difficult 
time. I also thank our neighbouring communities who were there should we need them.” 

Mayor Donovan also noted how pleased she was with the efforts made by both commercial and 
residential water users.  

“As inconvenient as this has been, it demonstrates in a small way how we can pull together as a Town,” 
Mayor Donovan said. 

In addition to the two working pumps, the Town has also sourced additional parts and equipment that 
will be immediately available to repair or replace the critical infrastructure if this situation ever occurs 
again.  
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